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July 5, 2012

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Attention:	David W. Danner
		Executive Director and Secretary

RE:	Docket UE-100170 PacifiCorp’s 2010 – 2011 Biennial Conservation Report - Correction 
	
Dear Mr. Danner:

On June 1, 2012, PacifiCorp, d.b.a. Pacific Power & Light Company (the “Company”) submitted its 2010 – 2011 Biennial Conservation Report including the expected electricity savings from the biennial conservation target and actual electricity savings and expenditures for the two year period. Following the filing of this report, an error was identified impacting the energy savings associated with the Company’s Home Energy Savings program.  The energy savings associated with the Home Energy Savings program was overstated by 200.4 megawatt hours or approximately 1.8 percent.

[bookmark: _GoBack]After adjusting for this correction, programs continued to remain cost effective, with a total resource cost test plus 10% regional credit recognized in Washington equal to 2.13 for the Home Energy Savings program, and 2.63 for the overall portfolio of energy efficiency programs.  The Company still exceeded its overall 2010 – 2011 target of 74,460 megawatt hours by achieving 92,670 megawatt hours of savings after using the adjusted results. 

Please address any questions to Carla Bird at (503) 813-5269.  

Sincerely,



William R. Griffith
Vice President, Regulation

Enclosures

Cc: Washington Advisory Group
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